LAKE SAINT LOUIS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING

TUESDAY, MARCH 10, 2009

7:30  P.M.

 MINUTES

1. Meeting called to order by Ed Sittner at 7:35 p.m.

2. Roll Call – see attached sheet

3. Approval of Agenda for MARCH 10, 2009 meeting.  Motion by Joe Hochnadel, Second by Virginia Buckley. Motion approved.

4. Approval of minutes from October 14, 2008 meeting.  Motion made by Nacny Donley, Second by Virginia Buckley. Motion approved.

5. COURSE REPORT: Mike Quallen reported that all of the irrigation project will be completed within the next five days, provided no weather delays.  Even with the weather delays project should be completed by late March.

New projects to be started after completion of the irrigation are berms constructed in washout areas on holes #2 and #6.  New pro tees at holes #5,#6 and #7.  Plus additional sands will be added to bunkers and over seeding of irrigation trenches.

6.      OLD BUSINESS
a. Ed will contact Ron Wilson concerning the placement of Unauthorized cart signs on the course.  All private carts will be required to display a windshield sticker in 2009.

b. Buddy Maupin stated he will have additional information for the April meeting concerning the rules to change the name from a par 3 course to an executive course.

c. Cart rentals will be available April 1st, 2009.  Four carts will be available and more will be added later if needed.  Procedures for renting the carts will remain the same. 

7.       NEW BUSINESS
a. There will be two Par 3 Scrambles held in 2009.  The dates are May 17th and October 18, 2009, both dates have been approved by the CA Board.

b. The Parent Child Tournament has been cancelled due lack of interest.

c. Ed Sittner will contact Mr. John Cannon concerning the Junior Golf Program. Mr. Cannon was the director of the program in 2008.

d. On April 1, 2009 at 6:30 pm the Golf Committee will be present at the Newcomers Night and will provide information on all of the golfing activities available to them at the Lake St Louis Par 3 Course.

e. A request was made to Mike Quallen about establishing a drop zone area past the lake on hole #5.  Mike stated that a drop zone could easily be set up and made available.

8. Next scheduled meeting of the golf committee will be April 14th, 2009.

9. Meeting was adjourned at 8.30 pm. Motion made by Virginia Buckley, second by Joe Hochnadel.  Motion approved.

                           Submitted March 11th, 2009 - Doug Barker
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